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The Pharmacy Council of New South Wales (the Council) is the statutory body responsible, 
in partnership with the Health Care Complaints Commission, for managing complaints and 
notifications related to the conduct, performance or health of pharmacists practising in NSW 
and NSW pharmacy students. The Council is also responsible for the approval and 
registration of pharmacy premises in NSW. 
 
The Council has considered the draft guideline Informing a National Board about where you 
practise and provides the following comments: 
 

1. The Council understands the need for the Board to gather this information and 
supports the proposal. 

 
2. The Council is of the opinion that the information provided in the draft guideline is 

clear and appropriate.  
 
 
Submitted by: 
The Pharmacy Council of New South Wales 
Locked Bag 20 Haymarket NSW 1238 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 




